The Council of Bishops of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of the USA Prayerfully Asks the Faithful of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of the USA and every person of good will to join the parishes of the Church throughout the country for prayer services for peace and stability in Ukraine on Sunday, February 23, 2014.

In addition, we ask the parish communities of the Church to hold Memorial services, following Sunday Divine Liturgy, for those that have lost their lives in defense of freedom of our ancestral homeland – Ukraine.



Собор єпископів Української Православної Церкви США запрошує всіх людей доброї волі на молитвні богослуження по парафіях УПЦ США по цілій країні за мир і стабільність в Україні 23 лютого, 2014 року Божого.

До цього ж, ми закликаємо церковні громади нашої Церкви відслужити заупокійну панахиду після Божественної Літургії – за всіх хто постраждав, захищаючи свободу нашої України.